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Hendal Primary School 
01924 259465 

www.hendalprimary.org.uk  

 
Star of the week –  31st March 2017  
Panthers Max Gunter 
Penguins Ashleigh Williamson 
Dolphins Kyle Hampson 
Giraffes Tori Roberts 
Pandas Cianan Backhouse 
Koalas Callum Walker 

Toucans 
Zebras 

Paige Nicholls 
Rebecca Horton 

Hippos Tyler Ackroyd 
Tigers Eimantas Budrevicius 

Class Attendance  
Panthers 94.7% 
Penguins 93.9% 
Dolphins 91.8% 
Giraffes 90.4% 
Pandas  95.5% 
Koalas                   95.4% 

Toucans 
Zebras 

                  93.2% 
95.0% 

Hippos 94.2% 
Tigers 94.6% 

Whole School Attendance – 92.9% 
TARGET- 96% or above.  

 

We have no Parent assemblies in the first 
week back after Easter 

 
New Dinner Registration - URGENT 

 

All parents MUST register their child on the 
www.feedinghungryminds.co.uk website even if 
they have a Free School meal or a Packed Lunch. 
 
You can register your child at home on-line or on 
your mobile phone, this applies to all children. 
Dinner payments will no longer be received in the 
school office. The new service will be run by our 
new meal provider and allows you to pay for and 
choose meals on-line. 
 

 

 

 

 
EASTER ASSEMBLIES 

Our Easter Assemblies will be held this Friday 7th April 
in the school hall.  We are having two Assemblies, 
one at 9.30 am and the other at 2.30 pm.  
The Easter Assemblies are both the same, involving 
children from Upper Foundation to Year 6. 
We have limited seats due to our Health and Safety 
policy; therefore the tickets are limited to 2 per child 
(initially) and are on a first come first served basis.   

Please complete the slip on the letter sent out and 
return to your child’s class teacher to request your 
tickets or call into the school office. Thank you.  

Scarborough Residential Visit - Parent Meeting 
A meeting for parents will be held on Wednesday 3rd 
May at 6.00 pm in the School Hall. 

 

Hendal Primary Book Bags 
Lower Foundation will be using our Foundation Stage 
library after the Easter Holidays. They will have the 
benefits of being able to take home some wonderful books 
to share with their family.  We have Hendal Primary book 
bags for sale in the school office at £3.50. Children in 
Upper Foundation use these and we would now like Lower 
Foundation to have a book bag too. 
 

 
Our Easter bonnets looked fantastic  

We break up for the Easter Holidays this Friday 7th 
April at 3.30pm.  School opens again on Monday 24th 

April. 
 

HEADLICE – Years 5 & 6 
We have an ongoing problem with headlice in Years 5 
and 6.  Mrs Ashton has contacted School Nursing and 
they are happy to work with families who need some 
support and asked us to remind you that this is an 
issue of parental responsibility.  Please contact 
School Nursing on 01924 327540. 

 

1K-a-Day 
Walk, jog or run your way to a healthier school! 

We are taking part in the 1K-a-Day programme where 
children aim to jog or run 1K a day during the school 

day.  This is proven to have health benefits for all.  We 
aim for this to begin after on Monday 22

nd
 May.  We will 

give further details nearer the time. 
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